
 
 

 
 

Shore Armoring Ballot 

This is a reminder to please mail your Shore Armoring ballot soon. It must be received at P.O. Box 366 by noon 

on November 5th, 2021, to be counted or you can hand in your ballot to a Teller Committee member before 

noon on November 5th at the Shelter/ Community Center. There will be a Zoom meeting on November 6th, 

2021, at 2:00 p.m. to announce the results of this vote. The link is below:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85147913896?pwd=NDJmTk1DUmhkNnRXUW1VV21ORThhQT09 

 

Board of Directors Nominations 

Would you like to help shape the direction of our community? Would you like to help make strategic decisions? 

The best way to do this, the best way to get involved, is to be on the Admiral's Cove Beach Club Board of 

Directors. The Nominating Committee is accepting applications to be a nominee and run for an open position.  

Please contact Committee Chair Mike Tenore at 206-255-8712 with any questions or to receive a nomination 

application. Applications must be received by November 15th. Thank You!  

Wishing everyone a fun and safe Halloween and a very happy 

Thanksgiving. 
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